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Wishing all a happy upcoming Memorial Day!  We hope spring is here to 
stay. The city would like to invite our community`to get together for a 
little picnic and time to  visit with each other before the busy summer 

begins.  The City will provide hot dogs and drinks for the picninc and ask 
each family to bring a potluck dish.  It will begin at 6:30 pm on Monday, 
June 12.  We will accept donations for the fireworks at this time also.  

INVITE YOUR FRIENDS AND NEIGHBORS! 
 

Time to Celebrate! 

“Newdale Fireworks July 14,2023” 
 

 
We have made arrangements with the 

Fremont County Landfill to take any yard 
waste (trees, leaves, grass clippings) free 

of charge from May 30 - June 3.  All 
other garbage will be charged according to 

the County Landfill Disposal Rate.  
 

It has been reported to the city 
that residents are being annoyed 
by barking dogs, daytime and 
nighttime. Please be aware that 
this is in violation of our city 

dog ordinance. This is a misdemeanor and 
can be punishable by a fine, and/or jail time.   
    PLEASE BE A GOOD NEIGHBOR!   

                                       We may sound like a “broken record”,      
                      however speeding on our streets has got to …….. 

                          Please observe speed limit signs!! 

   
  

   
  

 

NOTICE 
 

At one time in the City of Newdale we had 
our own cemetery that was owned by the 
City.  The people that were buried in the 

cemetery were moved to other cemeteries 
and Newdale Cemetery was incorporated 
with Teton Cemetery and it became the 

Teton-Newdale Cemetery. 
The 2.5 acres that was once the cemetery 

is going to be sold or the property 
exchanged for property of equal value.  If 

you are interested in purchase or 
exchange of the property, contact the city.  
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